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PUBLIC NOTICE NO: 7/2024/2025
ELECTRICITY OUTAGE (NB. TIMES)

Please note that there will be a scheduled electricity outage impacting Griffith Street and
Margaret Street, The outage is planned to switch off the entire street on Wednesday,
30 July 2024, from 09:00 to 16:00. Alternatively, if weather conditions are adverse, the
outage will be rescheduled to Friday, 2 August 2024, during the same hours.

This outage is intended to change the current configuration from open wire to aerial
bundle conductor, to prevent conductor clashing and mitigate potential faults caused by
trees growing into the lines. Additionally, bush clearing along the line, which causes
numerous intermittent earth faults during rainy days.

Please note that electricity supply may resume at any time during the outage, and
all electrical installations should be treated as live at ali times.

For further information or inquiries, please contact Mr J Mosenene, Manager, Technical
Services (Electrical), at 051 - 633 2406,

Thanking you in advance for your cooperation.

Yours sincerely

A

K. GASHI
MUNICIPAL MANAGER
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ANONYMOUS TIP-OFFS: If you know of any fraud and corruption activities in WSLM or suspect any,
report it on the Anti-Corruption Hetline: 0800 701 701 or integrity@publicsewicecorruptionhotline.co.za



